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Please note that I, Catherine Chase, is in support of SB210. 

I believe voting in person on the date of election is the only true way of an honest 

election. I believe any person wanting to have their vote count in an election, would 

need to show valid, government issued, identification on the date of election. I believe 

any authorized mail-in ballot should be returned no later than the day of election, if it 

is to be counted.  

Lastly, I have not trusted the mail-in voting farce, since it's inception.  

Thank you for your time, and consideration of my opinion.  

Catherine Jean Chase, registered voter of The United States of America.  


